CITY OF WALTHAM



MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF HEALTH

MICHELLE M. FEELEY
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Waltham Board of Health Minutes April 20, 2022

The Board of Health meeting was called to order at 5:10PM by Dr. Lerner

Dr. Merola - Absent Bernie Mullin - Absent Bill Hanley - Present Sue Piantedosi - Present Dr. Lerner - Present

Motion was made by member Bill Hanley for Dr. Lerner to be Acting Chairperson for the meeting, motion was second by member Sue Piantedosi

The minutes of the last meeting (March 16, 2022) were reviewed and approved by the Board.

Garden Grove Condominium appeared before the Board to request a waiver for their pool, to not have a lifeguard/pool attendant on duty during operating hours. Board approved waiver, with stipulation of moving phone, posting signage, and follow State Code.

Old Business – Member Piantedosi brought up the mask mandate, feels it is not necessary at this time to implement a mandate, wants to monitor deaths, and all other data. People may choose to wear a mask at any time. If anyone has symptoms, tested positive, or may have been exposed to an individual with COVID-19, they should wear a mask and follow State Guidelines. Bill Hanley and Dr. Lerner agreed

Motion made at 5:45PM by Member Hanley to adjourn, 2nd motion made by member Sue Piantedosi. Acting Chairperson Dr. Lerner, closed the meeting.

Next Board of Health Meeting will be, Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at 5PM